City releases monthly figures

Water/Lotto Reports

The council released figures for the month of December on water usage and lotto sales.

Water: There were 4,861,600 gallons of water used in December, which is an increase over the
month of November when 4,196,500 gallons were used.

The usage was down from the same month one year ago, however, when 5,819,000 gallons
were used in December 2008.

Lotto: Sales during the month of December at DJ’s Bar and Girill totaled $16,425.

Payout of $12,862 for the month leaves a net of nearly $3,564. A total of $6.50 was unclaimed.




